

### **Recent Letters:**

27 Jan: Parents' Evening

**Letter - All** 

29 Jan: Yr 1 & 2 Cannon Hall Museum Visit - Yr 1 & 2

3 Feb: Class Owl Assembly invitation - Class Owl

Please check book bags regularly for letters

### Dinner Money

Dinner Money is £2.25 per day for children in KS2 and is payable through ParentPay. We are now using the Kirklees Meal Selector which checks account balances, similar to the Middle and High School systems, prior to a meal being provided. Currently meals will be provided whether or not the account is in credit however it is essential that in future dinner money accounts remain in credit. Thank you.

# <u>Please think before you</u> park

There have been numerous complaints raised with regards to unsafe parking outside of the school. Please be mindful when parking for school drop off and pick up. The Police and Kirklees Council constantly monitor the situation. Please share this with friends, family and carers who may drive to school.

# Cumberworth First School Newsletter 4th February 2020

## **Stay and Play for Reception Families**

Thank you to all who attended our Stay and Play session for Reception. It was very well attended and it was lovely to see so many visitors. The children were very excited to share their learning with the grown-ups and younger siblings.

## Helping Hands Spring Disco Friday 7<sup>th</sup> February

At Cumberworth First School

6:30-8:30pm



Tickets £3 per child
To include a drink and sweets
Adults free and all children must be
accompanied by an adult

DJ to keep the children entertained for the evening & full bar service for the adults (including Prosecco ladies!!)

Please purchase the number of tickets required through ParentPay - tickets will be sent home in book bags so please buy before Thursday 6<sup>th</sup> February.

# February Half Term Football Camp



BOOK ONLINE www.damianivescoaching.co.uk

Call /Text 07944 876348 or Email: info@damianivescoaching.co.uk

Monday 17th - Tuesday 18th February 2020 £30.00 for two days Individually Booked Days Available

Shelley College, Shelley, Huddersfield, HD8 8NL 10.00am-3.00pm

Indoor Camp, Fun Activities, Spot Prizes,
Penalty Shoot Out ,Skill Development, Mini World Cup,
Medals & Certificates.





Dates for your diary:

Fri 7 Feb - 18:30-20:30 Helping Hands Spring Disco

Wed 26 Feb - 15:00 Class Owl assembly for Parents and Families

Parents' Evenings Tues 17 March - 17:00-19:00 Wed 18 March - 16:00-18:00 Wed 25 March - 18:00-20:00



#### **Shared Days**

Kirklees Shared Live Relaunch their day support service

Kirklees Shared Lives, a scheme run by Kirklees Council is pleased to announce the relaunch of their day support service – Shared Days and they are recruiting carers

Shared Days is a day support service giving adults with learning disabilities, physical disabilities, older people, people with mental health needs and those living with onset dementia the opportunity to spend time with a registered Shared Lives carer at their home as an alternative to day services.

Shared Lives carers support service users on a one to one basis or set up a "friendship group" in their home offering support for up to 3 service users for one session. A friendship group may include setting up social activities such as arts and crafts, board games, a walk to the local park or simply watching a movie and using the carers home as a base.

Carers are expected to offer a minimum of 1 four hour session a week - it could be during the day, evenings or at the weekend.

Our Shared Lives carers represent all walks of life from across Kirklees. Unlike carers offering short breaks and long term support carers offering Shared Days are not required to have a spare bedroom.

Many of our Shared Lives carers are in full time or part time employment, taking care of a young family and lots of them are in retirement – the beauty of the scheme is that it's about someone joining in with your everyday life.

Carers offering day support are paid £8.50 per service user, per hour. You do not need any specific qualifications and once your application has been received the approval process only takes a few shorts weeks and the Shared Lives team are on hand to give you all of the training and support you need.

To find out more Visit www.kirklees.gov.uk/sharedlives and complete the online enquiry form or contact one of our experienced team members. Tel: 01484 221000 Email: shared.lives@kirklees.gov.uk

We break up on Friday 14th February for half tem and re-open on

Monday 24th February.

Upholding Christian values, together we ENJOY our learning, ENRICH our lives and EXCEL by making the most of our talents and gifts.